
ENVIRONMENTAL RISK SPECIALTIES 
CORPORATION 

 
 

1600 Riviera Avenue  Suite 310, Walnut Creek, California  94596 
~ 925.938.1600 ~ 

December 10, 2008 
 
 
Mr. Paresh Khatri 
Alameda County Health Care Services Agency 
Environmental Protection Division 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California  94502-6577 
 
RE: Letter Supporting No Further Action 
  Former Helmut Motors, 82 W. A Street, Hayward, California 
  Fuel Leak Case #RO0002454, Geotracker Global ID T0600191687 
 
Dear Mr. Khatri: 
 
On behalf of Mr. Mike Kho, the current property owner of 82 W. A Street, Hayward, California (Site), 
Environmental Risk Specialties (ERS) is formally requesting no further action related to the former 
underground storage tanks (USTs) removed from the Site in October 1990. 
 
Two 5,000-gallon gasoline and one 550-gallon waste oil USTs were removed in October 1990.  At the 
direction of Ms. Pamela Evans, caseworker for the Alameda County Health Care Services Agency 
(ACHCSA), the waste oil UST was subsequently overexcavated in November 1990 and again in January 
1991.  Ms. Evans reviewed the results of confirmation soil samples collected under the waste oil UST and 
prepared her February 23, 1993 letter to the Regional Water Quality Control Board (RWQCB) requesting 
closure (attached).  The RWQCB reviewed the case and subsequently prepared a Case Closure letter 
dated April 19, 1993 (attached).  A copy of the April 19, 1993 closure letter was also provided to your 
office as an attachment to a Phase I Environmental Site Assessment provided by Mr. Kho. 
 
ACHCSA and RWQCB letters referenced in this letter are being uploaded to the State’s GEOTRACKER 
website and ACHCSA’s FTP database as necessary to update the case and continue to support the 
RWQCB’s regulatory closure.  On behalf of Mr. Kho, we respectfully request that tasks requested in your 
July 3 and October 31, 2008 letters be rescinded and the case be closed with no further action. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (925) 938-1600, extension 109 or email me at 
ddement@erscorp.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
David DeMent, PG, REA II 
Senior Geologist 
 
cc:  Mr. Mike Kho 
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